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Good morning West Auburn! 
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance… 

 

 

TONIGHT!  

 WEDNESDAY, January 29 | 6pm – 8pm | College & Career Fair | Auburn High  

Over 80 Vendors from 2-year & 4-year colleges 

Apprenticeship Programs, Military, and Community Resources 

Financial Aid Lab for FAFSA/WASFA – *Light dinner will be provided.  

 

REMINDER!  

 Next TUESDAY, February 4 | Teen Parenting Support Group | During Lunch 

For all teen moms, dads, or soon to be.  See Mrs. Kebba to get your name on the list. 

 

RETREAT INFO!  

 Next WEDNESDAY, February 5 | Retreat Meeting | During Homeroom 

Sign up for the “I am smart, I am blessed and I can do anything Retreat”.  

 

Mrs. Kebba and Mr. Melanson will take 20 students in good standings on an all-day 

retreat of fun, learning and team bonding on Friday, March 6th, leaving school 

around 9:00 and returning by 6:00 p.m.   

 

If you are interesting in learning more about this life changing retreat, come to this 

informational meeting and pick up your permission slips today!  

 

COMING UP!  

 THURSDAY, March 5 | 8:30am – 11:30am | ASVAB TEST 

Even if you are not planning to enlist in the military, the ASVAB can be used as a 

replacement for the state Smarter Balance Test. See Mrs. Veazey for more 

information.  Sign up sheets in the Library.  

 

     

 

● As Always: Please use extreme caution when crossing all of the railroad tracks at the 
designated crossings. Have a great day!   


